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Newsletter – 6th October 2023 

Cylchlythyr – 29th Hydref 2023 

Value for this half term is Respect 

 
Gwerth yr hanner tymor hwn yw Parch 

 

Important Dates 

   Individual Pupil photos – Friday 13th October 

mailto:Garntegschool.office@torfaen.gov.uk
http://www.garntegprimary.co.uk/


   
 

   
 

 Parent Consultations – Tuesday 24th & 

Wednesday 25th October 
 

    Spooky Disco – 26th October 

INSET DAYS 

Friday 22nd December 2023 

 
 

 
 

 

Swimming Lessons – Autumn Term – Year 6 pupils 



   
 

   
 

Please remember to pay your one-off charge of £24 for swimming.  This should be paid 

through your Civica Pay Account.  Year 6 started their lessons on September 13th.  

 

October Half-Term Play and Wellbeing Camp 

After a brilliant and successful summer of play provision at Garnteg, we are looking forward 

to October Half Term Play and Wellbeing Camps for children and young people. 

   

The camps will run from Tuesday 31st October – Thursday 2nd November 2023 from 10am until 

3pm.  Children are required to bring a packed lunch.  Please apply for your child to attend 

using the link below, places are allocated on a first come first served basis. 
  
  

https://iweb.itouchvision.com/portal/itouchvision/r/customer/category_link?cuid=CCA8599A

E222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E&lang=EN&P_LANG=en

 
 

School Lottery 

Our school has joined a lottery and we're 

seeking your support. You have a chance to 

win amazing prizes for just £1 per ticket. 

Visithttps://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/garnteg-primary-school for more 

information. 
 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C01%7CSharron.Williams%40torfaen.gov.uk%7Ccbafe5cb526a4e5f8c7008dbc5dbf2ed%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638321320700106523%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6Zi0z8s7xYzLhKii5M9jcM9u4bwpxdK3nmlOKQap1v0%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C01%7CSharron.Williams%40torfaen.gov.uk%7Ccbafe5cb526a4e5f8c7008dbc5dbf2ed%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638321320700106523%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6Zi0z8s7xYzLhKii5M9jcM9u4bwpxdK3nmlOKQap1v0%3D&reserved=0
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/garnteg-primary-school


   
 

   
 

Garnteg Wellbeing Play Club – every Thursday 

 

 
 

 

Places fill fast so please register your interest as soon as possible. This club started on 

Thursday 21st September 

 

 

 
 



   
 

   
 

 

October is ‘School Food - Count Me In’ month 

Starts Monday 2 October - Friday 27 October 
 

 
 

 

Thank you for any parents who attended the taster session on Thursday 28th September 

after school was lovely to hear views from the pupils on food they hadn’t tried. Keep 

your eyes peeled for the next one.  

 

That’s the first week down! Well done to all pupils who swapped sandwiches for 

school dinners! We hope you enjoyed this week's menu.  
 

Next week's menu is  
 

 
 

 



   
 

   
 

 
Online Safety 

Please follow this link where you will find a vast amount of information from the Welsh 

Government about app safety and the purposes of each app. 

All parents (and pupils) will find great value in this information 

https://hwb.gov.wales/keeping-safe-online/in-the-know/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Costume Hire 

Hire is from £1 a costume and this is refunded on return of the costume 

https://hwb.gov.wales/keeping-safe-online/in-the-know/


   
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Winners 25th – 29th September 2023 

Congratulations to Dosbarth 4 Miss Brooks who were foundation phase attendance 

winners for last week with 96.2% and Dosbarth 8 Miss Channing who were Key Stage 2 

attendance winners with 95.4% 

WELL DONE!          DA IAWN! 
 



   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

This week’s attendance figures are 

Year 
% 

Overall 
Class Percetage Year 

% 

Overall 
Class Percentage 

Nursery  0 85.3 
3 93.7 

6 92.8 

Reception 88.6 
1 89.2 7 94.5 

2 87.9 
4 87.4 

8 89.6 

Year 1 

Year1/2  
89.7 

3 89.6 9 85 

4 94.6 
5 83.5 

10 83.9 

Year 2 97.5 
5 97.5 11 83.6 

  
6 94.1 

12 94.1 

    13 94.1 

 

 

Seren Yr Wythnos 2023 
 

Foundation Phase   Key Stage 2  

Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 
Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 

Nursery – Mrs Attewell AM – Poppy 

PM- Madison 
Dosbarth 7 – Mrs Rogers Ruby 

Dosbarth 1 – Mr Tully Caden Dosbarth 8 – Miss Channing Ellie 

Dosbarth 2 – Miss Dalton Lauren Dosbarth 9 – Mr Phillips Aniyah-Rose 

Dosbarth 3 – Miss Brown Elliot Dosbarth 10 – Mrs Ngwenya Abigail 

Dosbarth 4 – Miss Brooks Frankie Dosbarth 11 – Mrs Messore Eli 

Dosbarth 5 – Mr Key Scarlett Dosbarth 12 – Mrs Lee Maya 

Dosbarth 6 – Miss Williams Rylie-Rose Dosbarth 13 – Mrs Parker-Evans Sybella 



   
 

   
 

 

Nursery – What a Bendigedig week we have had learning all about healthy eating. We have made delicious fruit 

kebabs and tried some new fruits. We have also been on nature walks to collect items for our nature displays of 

awe and wonder. Remember to keep an eye out on twitter for photos of what we have been up to. Thank you to 

everyone who have returned their library card permission slips. We look forward to their visit on Wednesday 

18th October. Have a lovely weekend everyone! 😊  

 

Dosbarth 1 & 2 – We have had a busy learning week in reception. Bendigedig! Another fantastic week of 

learning and commitment from you all this week. Dosbath un and Dosbarth Dau have been designing and making 

special gifts whilst using time connectives for each step. We are so impressed at your final creations. Just a 

reminder that next Friday 13th October is individual pupil photo day. A message has been sent on dojo to book in 

parents evening appointments so please do book your slots. Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Dosbarth 3 –Bendegedig Dosbarth tri, you have had a fantastic week of learning again! You have wowed us with 

your amazing work this week where you have written labels for our learning environment and have been making 

numbers using place value. You were able to put your learnt number skills into practice by creating a class shop, 

da iawn! Please can we ask that you return reading books regularly as the children are very excited for our class 

reading reward and would love to win! Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Dosbarth 4 & 5 –Bendegedig Pawb for another fantastic week of learning! This week we have been looking at Pa 

lliw and using our forest school to identify different colours in our outdoor environment. We have also been 

looking at tone and used our voices to change our tones to make our words more enthusiastic and used music to 

explore tone too. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

   

Dosbarth 6 & 7 – Bendigedig pawb for another super week of learning! We have been busy planning our Harvest 

concert and learning exciting new songs. Also, this week in dosbarth 7 you were ambitious capable leaner when 

you learnt how to play some chords on the yukele with DJ Susie. We look forward to seeing your fantastic 

learning logs and listening to what you think of your reading books. Hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

Dosbarth 8 & 9 – Bendigedig pawb for another busy week in year 4. It is lovely to see all your learning log tasks 

coming in each week. Keep it up! We are loving working with DJ Susie, and we can’t wait to perform for you our 

songs in our class assemblies. Look out for the message on dojo concerning parent consultations coming up 

shortly. Please reply to let us know what type of consultation you prefer (in school or online) Have a lovely 

weekend all! 

 

Dosbarth 10 & 11 – Bendigedig Blwyddyn 5 for another wonderful week of learning!  You have all be fantastic 

this week when planning your individual projects linked to your chosen Caribbean country.  We can’t wait to see 

your wonderful creations!  You have all worked hard practicing your multiplication skills using the grid and 

expanded method.  We look forward to seeing your learning log tasks, also a reminder to return home readers.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

 



   
 

   
 

Dosbarth 12 & 13 – Ardderchog Blywdden chwech, another fantastic week! We have been learning lots about 

our novel ‘Being Miss Nobody’ and you are really working hard to understand how the character must feel. We 

loved singing with DJ Susie this week and you are already sounding incredible ahead of our cluster choir 

performance in December. Remember to listen out for our special jingle on Singergise Radio! We look forward to 

seeing your learning log tasks and reading logs next week, have a wonderful weekend! Diolch yn fawr. 

 

Class 
Target by end 

of year 

Current 

percentage  
to date 

3 95 88.3 

4 94 94.3 

5 94 89.9 

6 93 93.6 

7 95 89.4 

8 95 94.1 

9 95 93.2 

10 93 90.1 

11 93 92.3 

12 95 92.1 

13 95% 95 
 

 

 
Kind regards  
Mrs Roche & all the staff at Garnteg Primary School 


